
Most urgent 
No.EDN-HE(21 )8(1 )38/2014-WIFS 
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 
Tei:0177 -2653120Extn.234_E.mail:genbr@rediffmall. com, Fax: 2812882 

Dated Shimla-1 the 
To 

1. 	 All the Principls, 
Govt. Degree I Skt. Colleges in H. P. 

2. 	 All the Principals/ Headmasters, 
Govt. Sr. Sec./ High Schools in, 
Himachal Pradesh 

Subject:- Regarding awareness about swine flu in schools and colleges of 
the State. 

Memo, 
As you are fully aware that swine flu disease has been spread out in 

many states of the country and Himachal Pradesh is also not untouched by the disease. 

In this regard, you are directed to approach the Doctors of nearby 

Government Health Centres/ Hospitals for delivering a series of lectures in the schools/ 

colleges on this issue to make the students aware of the symptoms and prevention etc. 

regard1ng this disease as soon as possible. 

In case of schools prayer session in the morning can be the best 

platform for this awareness campaign; whereas the college administration can utilise the 

serv1ces of NSS/NCC/Scouts/other such wings functional there. 

This must be given personal attention and top priority. 

r of Higher Education, 
Himachal Pradesh 

Endst. No. even dated Shimla-1 the February,2015 
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:­

1. 	 All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in Himachal Pradesh with 
the direction to issue necessary instructions to a1JJield functionaries 
under their control for tak1ng appropriate action in the matter 

/ immediately. 
J. 	 The Technical Officer, IT Cell , with the direction to upload the same on 

the Departmental website. 
3. 	 Guard file. 


